
 

4912-2197-2783, v. 3 

NOTICE 

Date of Notice: March 27, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF A CHANGE IN THE TARIFFS 

OF 

MOUNTAIN PARKS ELECTRIC, INC. 

321 WEST AGATE 

P.O. BOX 170 

GRANBY, COLORADO 80446 

 

You are hereby notified that the above-named Corporation proposes to revise rate 202.08,  effective May 1, 2025.  The Corporation proposes to 

revise the last sentence of Section A. Availability, to read as follows:   

 

The member must also enter into a confirmation agreement with Mountain Parks Electric, Inc. (the “Cooperative”) 

for electric service (the “Confirmation Agreement”). 

 

The proposed and present tariff provisions are available for examination and explanation at each business office of MPEI, 321 West 

Agate, P.O. Box 170, Granby, Colorado 80446 (970-887-3378), and 600 3rd Street, Walden, CO 80480 (970-723-4500). 

 

Anyone who desires to complain about the proposed changes shall file a written complaint with the Corporation at 321 West Agate, 

P.O. Box 170, Granby, Colorado 80446, at least 10 days before the proposed effective date. In any such complaint, a request for a 

hearing on the complaint should be made if you wish such a hearing. 

 

The Corporation may hold a hearing to determine what changes will be authorized. The changes ultimately authorized may or may not 

be the same as those proposed and may include changes different than those tariffs proposed or currently in effect. Anyone who desires 

to receive notice of hearing, if any, shall make a written request therefore to the Corporation, at the above address, at least 10 days 

before the proposed effective date. 

 

 

MOUNTAIN PARKS ELECTRIC, INC. 

 

 

 

 

BY _____________________________________ 

 President Liz McIntyre 

 District 7 

 MPE Board of Directors 

 


